Dear Miss Lewis,
 In response to your request for a reference for Alpine Painting and Restoration Services, I would highly recommend there services.
I have used them for a few larger scale projects and they have always came through, on time and on budget. They are very knowledgeable
and extremely professional. They adhered to all safety standards and all our GMP practices. There prices were extremely competitive.
 Some of the work they have done for me includes: Interior/exterior renovation of a 200,000+ warehouse. The warehouse was in horrible condition.
Michael Byrne and his company did an amazing job! The quality of work was top notch. This included high pressure washing, brick and block restoration,
sand blasting, painting, and water sealing. The conditions they had to work in were unfavorable do to the fact that the warehouse had no utilities at the time.
Never once were there any complaints on their end, in fact they provided their own heat, lavatories, and all the equipment they needed.
There were multiple change orders on our end, to which Alpine handled with no problem.
 All in all I would say Alpine Painting and Restoration is a top tier contractor. I will not hesitate to use them for any future projects.        
 Thank you.
Jason A. Zercher
Building Maintenance Supervisor
Dart Container Corp.
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